
August 31, 1983 

Frederick Boness 
Preston, Throgrimson, Ellis & Holman 
Attorneys at Law 
420 "L" Street~ Suite 404 
Anchorage,(AK 99501 

!. 

Dear Hr. Boness: 

At the Water Board meeting of August 11, 1983, I was asked 
to verify the appointed terms of the Board members. After 
contacting the Governor's Office, I was informed that Peg 
Tileston's and your terms will expire in February of 1984. 
I was also informed that the Governor had recently received 
Rocky Gutierrez's resignation from the Water Board. 

If you have someone in mind who would like to serve on the 
Board in Rocky's place, please send their name and resume 1 

or your recommendations to the Governor's Office, Pouch A, 
Juneau, Alaska 99801, as soon as possible. 

If you wish to be reappointed to the Board, you should send 
a letter to the Governor requesting reappointment before 
your term expires. 

Sincerely, 

Esther c. Hunnicke 
Commissioner 
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